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To,
Editorial Coordinator,
Journal of Psychological Abnormalities in Children,
ISSN: 2329-9525



Subject: Accepting the Editorial Board Member position of Journal of Psychological Abnormalities in Children

Dear Journal Coordinator,

I would like to continue as an Editorial Board Member for the prestigious journal, Journal of Psychological Abnormalities in Children, a renowned periodical in children Psychological abnormalities and allowing the journal to display my affiliation details at journal’s website.

I am happy to render my continuous support and suggestion(s) for the betterment of journal in favoring the dissemination of scientific knowledge for the respective research community.

Best wishes,
Regards,

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2][bookmark: OLE_LINK3][bookmark: OLE_LINK4][bookmark: _GoBack]Name: Fuaad Mohammed Freh
Designation: Dr 
Current Affiliation: University of Anbar- College of Education for Humanities- Department of Psychology
Country: Iraq
Contact Email: fuaadfreh@yahoo.com 
Contact Number: 009647830485026


Suggestion or proposal: 

Best wishes to the journal for publication of quality articles in the field child psychiatry. I would like to mention that it is an honor for me to be one of the editorial board members of this journal. .....................................................................................................................................
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Dear Rezena,

Thanks for your email. I would love to continue to be an editorial member of the journal.
Kindly find the attached file.

Regards,
Fuaad

Journal of Psychological Abnormalities in Children
731 Gull Ave, Foster City
CA 94404, USA
Phone: +1-650-268-9744
Fax: +1-650-618-1414
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